City of Houston, Alaska
Mayor’s Office

PUBLIC NOTICE

EFFECTIVE: Friday, April 3, 2020
RE: City of Houston, Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Update 3
FROM: Mayor, Virgie Thompsor@

In order to try and curb or limit the opportunity for community transmission in the City
of Houston, effective April 3™, 2020 the following takes effect until further
notice.

City Hall - closed to public access. Employees will be available at 907-892-6869 to
provide government services.

Public Works - will continue to provide road services.
Animal Control - closed to public access, please call 907-892-9130.

Public Meetings - public meetings are being evaluated and at this time are not
cancelled unless posted as cancelled.

Public Events - public events will be evaluated and will be noticed accordingly.

City emergency services and animal control services will continue without
interruption.

It is our goal to continue services to the best of our ability without jeopardizing the
health and welfare of city staff and community.

The closures of City buildings will continually be evaluated. Any changes will be
communicated to the public. Although buildings will be closed to the public, work areas
will remain open to employees to continue to provide services.

For More information:

¢ (ity of Houston website: https://www.houstonak.com/
¢ City of Houston Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/houstonak/

e Clerk@houston-ak.gov
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